
The South Suburban Water Works Association is proud to announce available
scholarships for the Class “C” and “D” Water Operator course. The class will take place
at the Village of Westmont Public Works Department, located at 39 E. Burlington in
Westmont. The course will be Wednesday evenings from 6-9pm, starting on September
11th and running through November 13th. This class will prepare operators to take the
Class “C” and “D” Water Operator Certification exam, which is administered by the
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency. To be eligible to test at the conclusion of
class, you need one year of experience for Class C, and six months for Class D. Contact
IEPA about test eligibility requirements or changes.

The class is sponsored by the Illinois Section American Water Works Association
(ISAWWA). The cost for the class for non ISAWWA members is $564, which includes
all books and study materials. ISAWWA member cost is $397. Information on ISAWWA
membership can be found at https://www.isawwa.org/page/JoinNow. The South
Suburban Water Works Association will make scholarships available on a first come,
first serve basis to cover $200 of the cost. Scholarship applicants must be members of the
South Suburban Water Works Association, and only 15 scholarships will be made
available.

Non-ISAWWA Members ISAWWA Members
ISAWWA class cost $564 $397
SSWWA Scholarship $200 $200
Applicant payment due 2/15/19 $364 $364
Refund for ISAWWA Members N/A $167

This application will be due by Friday, March 8th, and winners will be notified by
Monday, March 11th. Full payment of $364 will be due to SSWWA by Thursday, March
21st. ISAWWA members will receive a refund of $167 after registration. Email all
application to Justin Williams at jwilliams@paloshillsweb.org. Contact Justin Williams
with any questions at (815) 955-1096.

Name:________________________

Utility:________________________

Date:_________________________


